
LegCo launches a brand-new design
website to facilitate faster and
easier browsing experience

The following is issued on behalf of the Legislative Council Secretariat:

     The Legislative Council (LegCo) today (January 10) launches a brand-new
design website (www.legco.gov.hk) to facilitate the public to keep abreast of
the latest development of LegCo business and Members.

     The new LegCo website reorganizes its information and provides the
public with a number of at-a-glance menus pertaining to various key
information in relation to LegCo. The Secretariat also improves the workflow
of uploading information to further streamline the content uploading process.
Members of the public can therefore get hold of the first-hand information in
an even more timely manner.
 
     The Secretariat expresses gratitude to various stakeholders, including
Members and their staff, media representatives and the public, who have
provided valuable feedback during the design of the new website. The
Secretariat will continue to improve the functions of the website to enable
the public to gauge the pulse of LegCo more readily.
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